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The Embassy of India organised the Open House on 30 April 

2021 between 10:00 hrs to 12:00 hrs, during which Ambassador 

Piyush Srivastava interacted with the Indian community directly 

in virtual mode for redressing their urgent/non-routine consular 

and labour issues.  

Community was informed about the launch of Global 

Pravasi Rishta Portal by the Ministry. To establish regular 

interaction between Mission and Pravasis, Ambassador has urged 

the community to register their details on feedback form available 

at  http://pravasirishta.gov.in portal.  

Ambassador thanked the Kingdom of Bahrain for its 

solidarity and support in the current Covid-19 Pandemic 

situation and expressed gratitude to HM the King and HRH the 

http://pravasirishta.gov.in/


Crown Prince and Prime Minister for affirming Kingdom’s support 

and supply of medical equipment and oxygen to India. 

Ambassador encouraged the community members to follow 

Kingdom’s COVID advisory and protocols, as well as to get 

vaccinated to support Kingdom’s efforts in fighting pandemic as 

well as for their own safety. 

Ambassador also thanked the Indian associations for their 

efforts in reaching out to the needy Indian nationals.  

Ambassador interacted with the Indian community 

members present in the session and listened/redressed their 

specific consular/ labour issues.  

It was a productive interactive session. The 

grievances/issues of the Indian Community were successfully 

addressed; some resolved at the open house, while others will be 

taken up at the earliest possible. 

 

 


